CHWEBER

SCHOOL DISTRICT

MEMO

TO: Weber School District Board Members: Paul Widdison, Jon Ritchie, Kelly
Larson, Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Bruce Jardine, and Jan Burell
Superintendent Gina Butters

FROM: Jennifer Warren
Student Services Director

DATE: Oct. 29, 2024

SUBJECT: Home & Hospital Vehicle

Student Services is requesting to purchase a new Home & Hospital vehicle. Through allocated district
funds, we have $60,000 set aside for a vehicle purchase. The current vehicle in use is a 2018, no longer
under warranty and beginning to have more maintenance needs. The goal is to purchase a vehicle using
a state contracted vendor that will have a warranty and under the advisement of finance due to the
amount of driving and wear on the Home & Hospital vehicles to begin a purchase rotation every several
years. The vehicle intended for purchase is:

2025 Toyota RAV 4 $31,500

We appreciate your support of the Home & Hospital program and in serving the students in our district.
Thank you.



